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August 16, 2022 
 
Dear Residents: 

SPP Community Announcement 
 

We are pleased to announce that Eleonora Ryan has joined Springfield Park Place as our 
new Property Manager, effective August 10, 2022. 
 
Eleonora has been in the property management industry for over 20 years. She learned 
where she was meant to be early on and has a passion for it. Eleonora is known for her 
friendliness and enthusiasm in her work. Eleonora has made it her mission to address and 
solve issues quickly and efficiently. This industry is highly challenging, but she is determined 
to get things done here at SPP and will undoubtedly make a difference. 
 
On a personal note, Eleonora has a daughter that loves building and designing. Eleonora’s 
daughter is interested in becoming a Civil Engineer in the future. Eleonora’s interests and 
hobbies: she enjoys spending time with family and friends, traveling, camping, watersports, 
and painting. Eleonora plans on going white-water rafting before the summer ends. She 
enjoys the intense rip-roaring rapids as it challenges her to stay focused and determined to 
get back on land. It’s great to enjoy the company of family and friends when doing this 
activity. 
 
Please join us in welcoming Eleonora to our SPP community; please feel free to stop by the 
SPP office and introduce yourself when you have an opportunity. 
 
 
Please look out for a “save the date” about an open house reception so that all of us will 
have an opportunity to meet and welcome Eleonora. We look forward to continued success 
in the operation of SPP, enabling us to be a great place to live! 
 
Warm Regards,  
 

SPP Board of Directors 
 

http://www.springfieldparkplace.com/

